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Edgewater Condominium Association 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Board of Managers 
 
Jeff Hoy, President 
724-944-6285 
hoyjt@roadrunner.com 
 
Jim Parks, 1st Vice President 
843-812-6372 
TheParks@islc.net 
 
Ray Mapston, 2nd Vice President 
435-628-5420 
susanray66@msn.com 
 
Debbie Ferris, Treasurer 
937-974-4922 
ferriscparetired@gmail.com 
 
Janet Greene, Secretary 
716-581-3875 
greeneacres979@yahoo.com 
 
Staff 
Rick Clawson, Administrator 
716-326-2186 office 
716-753-6348 cell 

Rules and Regulations:  

Dumpster 
We’ve noticed recently that once again residents are mixing garbage with recyclable material. In this day and age no one 
needs to be reminded of what is and what isn’t considered recyclable. Please be considerate and do not throw corrugated 
cardboard in the trash dumpster and break boxes down so they do not consume so much space. Each time the dumpster 
is emptied costs $125. 

Parking 

Although parking rules are more relaxed in the winter, please do not test the good will of others.  Be considerate where 
you park. Guests and multiple vehicles should not be parked in the residential parking areas. 
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Winter Weather and Shoveling 
Although the maintenance crew does its best, there 
are going to be times when snow accumulates. We do 
not have a full-time, 
seven day a week staff. 
Please be patient. 
 
 
And no, we won’t do your 
walk first. 

Do Not Use Rock Salt 
Some residents are proactive and 
make sure their walks are cleared of 
snow and ice, we would, however 
request that you DO NOT USE ROCK 
SALT. 
We have a supply of ICE MELT and 
will happily resupply your 
containers. Just ask. 
Rock salt has an adverse effect on concrete and over time, 
will destroy concrete walks and decks. 

New Website Coming Soon with Live Weather 
Major changes with our current website host  have prompted us to switch providers.  

During the transition, the website and email server will be interrupted.  Once it has been 

uploaded it will be a “work in progress” with 

continual improvements. One new addition 

will be a link enabling our residents to view 

live weather directly from Edgewater. 

Feeling a little too warm there in Florida?  

Tune in to the weather link at Edgewater in 

February and feel a little compassion for those 

of us freezing our butts off . Details will follow. 

Next Board Meeting 

Wednesday, February 19 

1:00 p.m. 

Association Office 

Rec & Social 

Activities 
If you have any ideas for Recreation 
and Social activities please contact 
Janet Greene at 581-3875.  
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